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Please accept this email as a statement of my position on the Northern Pass.  I am
OPPOSED!  This project is not to the benefit of the north country and our beautiful
views, tourism, etc.  Please consider more investment in solar, wind and other
natural renewable resources that do not hurt our land, views and the north country
way.  Or, consider burying the lines if they are deemed so necessary.  Or use what
power line areas already exist.  We do not want the Northern Pass!

Thank you.

Kelly Hayden-Wimpory
379 Valley Rd
Jefferson, NH 03583
valleyrd2@gmail.com
603-547-5627
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